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It is normal to experience some discomfort for the next 3–5 days.  This may include expected pain along the incisions as well as shoulder pain from the carbon dioxide gas used in the operation if you had a laparoscopic procedure
To control your discomfort, the following is recommended:
1. Percocet, 1-2 tablets every 4 hours as needed for severe pain

2. Extra strength Tylenol, 1-2 tablets every 4 hours as needed for mild to moderate pain

3. An ice pack for 20 minutes, 3 to 4 times a day for 3 days

It is important to drink plenty of fluids, especially water, and maintain a diet high in fiber and low in fat.  If constipation should occur, take Milk of Magnesia, 1 ounce daily as needed.  Otherwise you may resume a regular low fat diet. You may also resume your current home medications unless instructed otherwise.

Minor swelling of the incisions is common, as is black and blue discoloration of the skin.  In the vast majority of cases, this resolves without any issues.

Please follow these activity guidelines below:

1. Do not drive until completely comfortable behind the wheel of a car. You need to be able to react quickly in the event of an emergency. Never drive while taking narcotic pain medication.

2. You may go up and down the stairs as needed.

3. Walking is encouraged. You may lift up to 15 lbs as tolerated.

4. You may return to work as instructed by Dr. Wu.

5. You should refrain from sexual activity for 1 week.

6. You may shower at any time, but NO bathing or swimming for one week.

If your incisions are closed, absorbable stitches underneath your small incisions were likely used.  No stitches will need to be cut or removed as they will all dissolve on their own.  You either have surgical glue over your incisions or you may have steri-strips over the wounds; leave them alone as they will slough off on their own.  Keep your incisions clean and dry; however you may get them wet with showers. If you have stitches on the outside, leave them there for 2 weeks and they will be removed in 2 weeks.
If you have an open wound with packing, Your wound has been deliberately left open to drain and vent out the bacteria. When you take showers, please use gentle luke-warm water with soap to gently clean the affected areas. The packing is to be removed in 48 hours, or instructed as per your surgeon.

If problems arise after discharge, including but not limited to fever of temperature >101 (temperatures of 100.4 are normal after surgery), vomiting, chest pain, or increasing redness and/or discharge from the incision, call the surgical office immediately.

Please call the Surgical Care Group’s office for a follow-up appointment with Dr. Wu in 2 weeks at 

603-627-1887.  Dr. Wu will review pathology results at that time. 
DISCHARGE INSTRUCTIONS





DISCHARGE INSTRUCTIONS








